
Google Classroom & Recurring Google Meetings 

 

Dear Parents, 

Henceforth, Google meet links/ meeting ID for all classes will be shared by the teachers for the entire 

week (Sunday to Thursday) on every preceding Saturday by 11 am. 

First such sharing will be done on Saturday 2nd May 2020 by 11 am for the week 3rd May to 7th May 

2020. 

Please note that the same meeting ID should be used for the same subject for the entire week.   

To gain an easy access to all the academic material from 3rd May onwards assignments, worksheets 

and   presentations will be posted in Google Classrooms. This will streamline educational workflow. 

Online classes should be strictly under parental supervision and it is reiterated that the school’s 

policy on security issues concerning online teaching-learning platforms remains the same as 

communicated earlier in Instructions and FAQs – Google Meet/Google Classroom.  

Stay safe, Stay healthy. 

 

Warm regards, 

Sanchita Verma 
Principal 
Indian School Sohar 


